
From: Steve Hwung 

Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 1:18 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: I support voting online 

Hi, I put my opinion forward that I support voting online, ie councilor Chan’s motion.  

Regards,  

Steve  

Resident of Jefferson Richmond Hill 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

